
NEWS from the SEEND PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP

August / September 2020 Update

The Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group have met to make the amendments necessary to the Plan, which will now go before the Parish Council at their July meeting for their approval.

We will then be able to submit the NDP to Wiltshire Council (Regulation 15), who will hold a Regulation 16 consultation. There is another 6-week minimum period of consultation. The Plan will be examined and a report issued setting out whether the Plan meets the basic conditions.  If any modifications are needed they will be made before proceeding to referendum. 
That final stage still feels a long way off, especially now that no referendum will be held before 6th May 2021. But we need to keep the pressure up so that we get an early place in the queue….!
It will then be over to you. You have been waiting a long time (5 years now) but it will be 6 years before you are able to vote on it. Let’s hope we can all remember why we wanted to create a Neighbourhood Plan, and that we feel it was worth the journey.  
It is unlikely that we will continue with updates until much nearer the Referendum, but we will be back in print next year, encouraging you to vote. Obviously we hope you will vote YES.

Please stay safe, sensible and sane till then. It’s not over yet.
                            Carola Thorpe on behalf of the S.P.N.P. Steering Group 

